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The Campus Life team at Bronte has been busy with orientation and welcoming our new
students. We are happy to announce that our cohort has arrived safely. Some students
were randomly selected for a PCR test on arrival at the airport and were required to
quarantine until they received their results.

At Bronte, we are aware that in person learning is very important and therefore we are
very excited to welcome all our students back to their classrooms starting from the

14th of February 2022. All COVID-19 protocols including mandatory masking and social
distancing will be observed diligently. Boarding students can look forward to being able to
go off campus outside of school hours beginning on the 14th; further details about off
campus protocol will be available shortly.

WHAT’S HAPPENING ON CAMPUS

This week, the students enjoyed a scrumptious feast to celebrate the New Lunar
Year. The grand meal included Whole roasted Pig, Smoked Duck with Maple Soy
Glaze, Grilled Salmon in herb sauce, Chicken Fried Noodles, Stir Fried Vegetables,
Korean rice cakes and Sesame Balls.

Our students enjoyed our Chicken Fried Noodles so much that we decided to
share the recipe for others to try:
 
Ingredients

Chicken
Egg noodles 
Onion
Green onion 
Carrots
Bean sprouts 
Light soy sauce 
Dark soy sauce 
Oyster sauce 
Pepper 
Minced Garlic 
Sesame oil 
Sesame seeds  

Method

Cook marinated chicken until browned, remove from skillet. 
Add carrot and onion to the skillet and cook until the carrots are softened.
Remove from skillet and set aside. 
Add sesame oil to the same skillet and fry noodles until they get crispy
edges. Add carrots and onions back to the noodles and add in the chopped
green onions. 
To create the sauce, combine soy sauce together with oyster sauce and
garlic. Add stir to combine everything together. Remove from the heat and
serve while everything is still warm.

 
Students that are interested in joining our food committee and would like to
share their recipes, please contact Dr. Gouda.

Our Proud Moment

It’s always a proud moment for Bronte College when our students
pursue their passions.

Our ALUMNUS, Dr. Asma Bashir, class of 2010, has just released a documentary
focusing on minoritized groups in STEM.

When asked about her journey, Asma proudly says,

“After graduating from Bronte College in 2010, I went on to do an
undergraduate degree in Psychology at Boston University, followed by a
PhD in Neuroscience at the University of British Columbia, then a
postdoctoral fellowship at the University of Edinburgh. It was during my
graduate studies that I started an interview-based podcast, Her Royal
Science which features individuals in STEM from minoritized groups.”
 
For more information about her project, please visit:
https://www.herroyalscience.com/short-film

GUIDANCE NEWS

Course Change Deadline
 
This is just a reminder that students are only allowed to change courses up to February
14th, 2022. The Guidance Department will try to accommodate your requests, but
please understand many factors go into changing a course. The Guidance Department
is not able to change a course that is mandatory to graduate or a course that is a pre-
requisite or required course for your university program. Your course change must fit
your timetable schedule. Please contact the Guidance Department if you need to
change, drop, or add a course this week.

Supplementary Applications & Document Uploads

February is an important month for admission to universities. The Guidance Department
will upload semester 1 final marks for all Grade 12 students on OUAC. Universities will
be able to see these grades and could offer students with high Grade 12 and Grade 11
marks an early acceptance. Please note that supplementary applications and important
documents must be uploaded before the end of February. It is the student's responsibility
to regularly check their emails and student portals as well as communicate with the
universities to ensure all important deadlines and document requirements are being met.
Please inform Guidance of  any specific requirements and we would be glad to assist or
advise you during the process.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

February 14 – Last Day to Change Courses

TRAVELLING BACK TO CANADA 
Due to the rise in the number of cases of the Omicron Variant, the Government of

Canada has enforced some temporary travel measures for International Students which
include testing on arrival and updated quarantine rules.
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For information about Travel into Canada: CLICK HERE

STAY UP TO DATE – click here for our Academic Calendar for 2021-2022!

For information about Travel into Canada: CLICK HERE

For information about COVID-19 Protocols at Bronte College: CLICK HERE

For more information about COVID-19 in Ontario: CLICK HERE

For information about the COVID-19 Vaccine: CLICK HERE
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